
 

Mattamy (Castlemore) Limited 
 

 
To:  
  

Emma De Melo, MSc 
Planner 1, Development Services 
Planning, Building and Growth Management  
City of Brampton 
  

From:  
  

Tim Warner  
Authorized Signing Officer  
Mattamy (Castlemore) Limited 
  

Date:  Friday Oct 28th, 2022 

  
Re:   10417 Airport Road Rezoning file: OZS-2022-0006  

 
 
Dear Emma, 
 
As requested, please accept this letter as confirmation that warning clauses and minimum noise 
abatement measures, as outlined in Valcoustics Canada Ltd 10417 Airport Rd Environmental Noise 
Feasibility Study dated April 6, 2022 and subsequent Addendum Letter #1 to Environmental Noise 
Feasibility Study dated September 16, 2022, will be installed on Block 174 and Block 177, and included in 
the future agreement of purchase and sale. 
 
 
Kindly Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Tim Warner  
 
Authorized Signing Officer  
Mattamy (Castlemore) Limited 


